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JUST SOLD $2,595,000

Want a smooth home sale?
See what two recent clients said:

“Thank you for all your help with selling the house.
We were so grateful for your professional expertise
and that special Soraya magic you add to make
difficult things easy.”

- Camille and David A., Orinda

“I can’t begin to tell you how much | appreciated
the way you handled the sale of the house. It made
what could be very painful much easier.”

- Joyce M., Moraga

For a full service, personal,
concierge-style experience, call me.

925.808.8390
sg@sorayadhomes.com

sorayadhomes.com
DRE #01771736

COLDWELL BANKER
5 Moraga Way, Orinda
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Digging Deep with Goddess Gardener, Cynthia Brian
Water matters

... continued from Page D8

For a list of plants that are both fire and drought resistant, re-read my
article located at www.lamorindaweekly.com/archive/issue1508/Digging-
Deep-with-Goddess-Gardener-Cynthia-Brian-Fire-retardant-and-fire-
resistant-plantings.html.

11. Summer is not the time to plant but to plan. Any specimen planted in
August will require regular and concentrated watering to establish strong
roots. Late fall before frosts will be optimal for sowing.

12. Recycle your household water. Keep a bucket in your shower and
bowls in your sinks to catch the water from your faucet. Use it on your
houseplants or pour it into your garden. When you steam or boil
vegetables, allow the water to cool, then use it on your plants.

13. Minimize your personal water usage. Turn off the water when
brushing teeth or when soaping up in the shower. For toilets, we may be
approaching the former drought mantra “if it’s yellow, let it mellow. If it’s
brown, flush it down.” This is obviously a personal choice.

14. Adjust your expectations for your garden. Accept the fact that your
garden may not be as green, lush, and colorful as it would normally be if
water scarcity was not an issue. Plants wilt to conserve energy. Many
plants are resilient and can deal with hot weather. They will bounce back
with winter rains.

During the past two months, I have been busy personally repairing
broken PVC pipes, valves, sprinklers, and hoses as hiring anyone to assist
has been impossible. Between the marauding deer, shifting soils, and
invading roots, the work is endless, arduous, intensive, and necessary. I
have also implemented the tips that I am suggesting.

Taking a long, relaxing shower used to be my reward after a day of
digging, weeding, pruning, repairing, building, and planting, but for the
past few years I've resorted to three-minute scrubs to save water.

Living in Lamorinda, we are fortunate to be able to turn on our
faucets and have water. Farmers throughout the state are not so lucky.
Continue to grow edibles as growing your own groceries will become
more critical as the drought
continues.

As for now, on our
family ranch and vineyards
we are buying water. Last
year’s grape harvest was
100% destroyed by smoke
taint. Because of the
three-digit temperatures
experienced thus far, we
have already lost 20% of
our Cabernet. I pray for a
winter of maximum
snowfall.

Water is life. It’s

precious. Don’t waste,
conserve.
MARK YOUR CALENDARS!
Saturday, Sept. 25, Be the Star You Are!® will participate in the first live
event at the Pear and Wine Festival with a booth sponsored by the
Lamorinda Weekly. Details at www.bethestaryouare.org/copy-of-events

Happy Gardening. Happy Growing.

flowers make a comforting tea.



